
 

The road works in front of the AICS South campus are complete! 
 
As a school we encourage our community to cycle, use public transport or walk to school where 
possible, we understand that some families make use of our kiss and ride. The road construction 
has now been completed, the kiss and ride will therefore move to the front of the building, on the 
one way street (as can be seen from the graphic below). For your convenience we have also 
labeled the South Campus into zones. 
 
Please keep safety at the forefront of your minds, there will be children crossing the street to get to school. 
For those who use transport bikes, please ensure that you are not blocking the zebra crossing or entrance 
ways to the school. Thank you everyone for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Parent bike parking for drop off and pick up at the South campus (primary) 
The road at the front of school is finally open. We need to ensure that the area at the main 
entrance is clear for students to enter the building. Please park all bikes for drop off and pick up on 
the East side of the building near the basketball court, in zone 1. Thank you for your understanding 
and cooperation.  
 
Secondary School bike parking 
Secondary school students are to park their bikes only in zone 2, please refrain from parking bikes 
anywhere else as it may cause hindrance to others. 
 
Kiss and Ride zone 
This zone is meant for parents to drop off their child(ren) in the morning and not meant for parking. 
Staff will be available to assist your children getting out from the vehicle.   
 
Staff Parking 
All Staff are to park their bikes in zone 3, which can be found in the basement on the West side of 
the building 
 
Suppliers 
In Zone 4, suppliers may temporarily use the West side entrance of the building to offload goods, 
this zone is not a parking area. 
 
Paid Visitors parking 
Visitors may park their vehicles on the designated parking spaces on the streets, in zone 5, please 
be aware that parking on the streets is not free, there are more parking spaces behind the building. 
Alternatively, visitors may also park at Tennis park Buitenveldert. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


